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Decision 
 

In its meeting of 8 February 2023, the Presidium of the Unified Patent Court designated the Registrar 

of the Court, Mr Alexander Ramsay, as Data Protection Officer of the Court according to Article 37 

Regulation (EU) 2016/679 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 27 April 2016 (EU-GDPR) 

and Article 7 (1) Guidelines for the protection of personal data in the Unified Patent Court of 8 

February 2023 (UPC GDPR Guidelines). 

 

The contact details of the Data Protection Officer are as follows:  

Alexander Ramsay 

Phone: (+352) 2884-8910 

E-Mail: alexander.ramsay@unifiedpatentcourt.org 

Court of Appeal & Registry  

1, rue du Fort Thüngen 

L-1499 Luxembourg 

Luxembourg 

 

 

 

 

 

Done at Luxembourg on 10 February 2023  

 

For the Presidium  

 

 

The Chairperson 
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